
From: Tracey H Payne <Tracey.Payne@cityofchicago.org> 

Sent: Thursday, April 17, 2025 7:08 PM 

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Joel Flores <Joel.Flores@cityofchicago.org> 

Subject: In-Kind Donation 

  

Good Evening- 

  

Please be advised that the Chicago Department of Aviation, on behalf of the City of Chicago 

accepted a donation from Ricondo & Associates of coffee, ice, and plastic cups for 

approximately 200 people for the retirement open house for former Commissioner Jamie Rhee 

on April 15, 2025. 

  

  

Tracey Payne  

Acting Commissioner 

 

O'Hare and Midway International Airports  

10510 W. Zemke Road  

Chicago, IL  60666  

Telephone: (773) 894-3784  

Email: tracey.payne@cityofchicago.org  

   

Connecting the world to Chicago and Chicago to the world. 

Please contact us with compliments or concerns at aviation@flychicago.com. 

mailto:tracey.payne@cityofchicago.org
mailto:aviation@flychicago.com


Connect with us on Twitter: @Fly2Ohare & @Fly2Midway 

To find out more about Chicago’s airports, how to do business with the department and ongoing 

community initiatives visit www.flychicago.com  

 

  

 

https://twitter.com/Fly2Ohare
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http://www.flychicago.com/

